
‭MEMO‬
‭TO:‬ ‭Weber School District Board Members: President‬‭Paul Widdison, Vice‬

‭President Douglas Hurst, Members:  Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce‬
‭Jardine, Kelly Larson, Wyle Williams‬
‭Superintendent Gina Butters‬

‭FROM:‬ ‭Heidi Alder‬
‭Legal Counsel‬

‭DATE:‬ ‭July 30, 2025‬

‭SUBJECT:‬ ‭Update of Policy 4160 Residency and Enrollment‬‭on a first read‬

‭Policy 4160 Residency and Enrollment has been revised to include a section on‬
‭enrollment for foreign exchange students/non-immigrant student enrollment. This new‬
‭section includes the application process and eligibility for enrollment of foreign‬
‭exchange students.   The Legal Department is seeking Board approval of this policy on a‬
‭first read.‬


